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4. PROPERTY MANAGEMENT SCRUTINY REVIEW 

Report By: Lead Support Officer 
 

Wards Affected 

 County-wide 

Purpose 

1. To consider the report by the Property Management Review Group on the Council’s 
Property Holding and Property Services Division. 

 Financial Implications 

2. There are no financial implications arising directly from the report 

Background 

3. At its meeting on 8th December 2003 the Committee established the terms of 
reference for the Review Group and a timetable which required the report to be 
complete by 30 June 2004. 

4. The report is being presented to the first practical meeting after 30 June. 

5. The Review Group’s report setting out the Group’s approach to its task, its findings, 
conclusions and recommendations is attached. 

RECOMMENDATION 

THAT the Committee considers the report of the Review Group and 
determines whether it wishes to recommend the report to Cabinet. 

 

BACKGROUND PAPERS 

• None 


